
 

 

 

17 January 2018 

 

FY18 HALF YEAR RESULTS DATE 

 

Estia Health Limited (ASX: EHE) (Estia or Company) advises that it will announce its FY18 
half year results for the period ending 31 December 2017 on Thursday, 22 February 2018. 

Estia will host an analyst and investor conference call commencing at 9.30am (AEDT) on 
Thursday, 22 February 2018, following lodgement of the Company’s half year results with the 
ASX.  Details of the conference call will be included in the results announcement when 
lodged.  The results materials will also be available on the Company website at: 

www.estiahealth.com.au/investor-centre 
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